
December 20, 1979

Susan Spiritus
3336 Via Lido
Newport Beach, Cal. 92663
Dear Mrs. Spiritus;

Thank you for your letter of December 13 regarding 
your recent order of Laura's prints. I am relieved 
to know that you received the first batch, as it 
gets a little treacherous sending things during 
the holidays.

I packed your prints last week, and was going to 
send a letter, explaining the situation, but it 
has been incredibly busy around here. I enclosed 
a letter in the prints, but will explain now 
to make sure this is appropriate. A second print 
of The Covered Wagan was not enclosed, as the 
other print we had was found to be damaged and 
it was also unsigned. With this in mind, I sub­
stituted The Navaho Medicine Man, as you originally 
had it on the list, and then decided against it. 
None of the other prints that you ordered and 
received were duplicated $n the prints I have 
left to work with. I am very sorry I was unable 
to send the second "Wagon" print. Regarding 
the Luke Yazzie image, since no prints could be 
done after Laura’s death, I sent an 11 x 14 size, 
which has a $50 difference in price, from the 8 
x 10. Since I could not correctly fill your order, 
I am forfeiting the $50 difference in your favor.
I hope this will be satisfactory. Thank you 
for your patience, and if this is not suitable, 
your money will be refunded upon return of the 
two prints.
Very truly yours,

Sina Brush

P.S. Both these prints are signed by Laura, they 
will be sent after the holidays.


